
At its September 25, 2015, meeting the Local Boundary Commission postponed the proceedings for the 
Dillingham annexation petition to allow concurrent consideration and action on the Manokotak 
annexation petition. The current proceedings for the Dillingham annexation petition and its associated 
deadlines are postponed until the technical review of the Manokotak petition is completed and the 
petition is accepted for filing. If the Manokotak annexation petition is accepted for filing, a public notice 
will be distributed at that time with the new concurrent proceedings schedule for both petitions. 


